



## MINUTES FROM COMMUNITY PARTNERSHIP MEETING

## HELD ON

## 13 October 2022, 08.30am – NDA Cockermouth Hub office

## Attendees:

Chair:	Mary Bradley (MB)
	Gordon Grant (GG)
	Marion Fitzgerald (MF)
	David Wilson (DW)
	Adrian Davis Johnston (ADJ)
	Phil Davies (PD)
	Tony Markley (TM)
	Chris Gibson (CG)
	Ged Sojka (GS)
	Daniel Rigg (DR)
	Richard Griffin (RG)
	Laura Kay (LK)

Notes: Katy Arnott

Apologies: Deborah Naylor (DN) Becky Wolstenholme (BW) Suzanne Caldwell (SC) John Coughlan (JC)

Item	Description	Action Lead	By when
1.	WELCOME/APOLOGIES –	MB	
	<ul> <li>The Chair welcomed everyone to the meeting</li> <li>Apologies received from: Deborah Naylor, Becky Wolstenholme, Suzanne Caldwell and John Coughlan.</li> </ul>		
2.	<ul> <li>PREVIOUS MINUTES/ACTIONS</li> <li>Agree minutes from the previous meeting held on 15 September and review outstanding actions</li> <li>Minutes agreed</li> <li>Actions agreed</li> </ul>	МВ	
3.	CHAIR'S Introduction	MB	
	<ul> <li>Chair referenced to the previously circulated document "Update Report from Chair and Gordon Grant". No comments received</li> <li>Chair referenced the previously circulated "Community Investment overview report". No comments received</li> <li>Chair informed the Partnership members of the upcoming Local Government reorganisation (coming into effect 1 April 2023) and</li> </ul>		



	the effects on the Search Area that will need to be considered by the Partnership members.	
	<ul> <li>Chair clarified that no decisions on current Search Area would be made in this meeting.</li> </ul>	To note
5	SEARCH AREA EVALUATION	GS/DR
	<ul> <li>Nuclear Waste Services (NWS) Site Evaluation Team gave a presentation and supported members with technical information.</li> </ul>	
	SUMMARY OF PRESENTATION:	
	PART 1 - Recap of Search Area Identification process and decisions	
	<ul> <li>made</li> <li>Local Government reorganisation (LGR) will be a consideration as new boundaries will need to be mapped in advance of the LGR</li> </ul>	To note
	<ul> <li>change over in April 2023.</li> <li>Policy states that the Search Area must be mapped to electoral</li> </ul>	
	<ul> <li>wards</li> <li>Local Studies will look at GDF Programme timeline &amp; key milestones and objectives,</li> </ul>	
	<ul> <li>No local studies fieldwork expected until March 2023</li> </ul>	To note
	PART 2- RECAP OF DATA GATHERED TO DATE	
	<ul> <li>Geographic Information System (GIS) was presented to inform</li> </ul>	
	<ul> <li>discussion with Community Partnership.</li> <li>Members discussed mapping of the current Search Area electoral</li> </ul>	
	wards and future Cumberland electoral divisions.	
	<ul> <li>Members were informed that any refinement of the Allerdale Search Area will need to be ratified by NWS Siting Team.</li> </ul>	To note
	ACTIONS FROM MEEETING:	
ACT95	<ul> <li>NWS to schedule Briefing with all Cumberland Shadow Authority councillors. To include all Cumbria based Community Partnerships.</li> </ul>	GG
ACT96	<ul> <li>Siting Team to complete Areas of Focus- and prepare to share updates in 10 Nov Meeting.</li> </ul>	GS
ACT97	<ul> <li>Circulate maps and approach- to ensure all Partnership Members understand ward boundaries.</li> </ul>	GS
ACT98	<ul> <li>Prepare more detailed maps for 10 Nov Community Partnership Meeting</li> </ul>	GS
ACT99	<ul> <li>Send out invite to partnership members of the next Partnership Meeting - 10 Nov.</li> </ul>	КА
9	АОВ	MB
	<ul> <li>Members discussed holding meetings in Public. Members present agreed approach was to continue without meeting in public. All Meeting minutes are published on the website. The Community Partnership Agreement (CPA) commits the Partnership to hold an</li> </ul>	To note



ACT100	<ul> <li>annual meeting, which the Partnership agrees should be held in public once per year.</li> <li>Date for annual meeting in public- to add as agenda item for discussion in 10 Nov Community Partnership Meeting.</li> </ul>	GG
10	DATE OF NEXT MEETING	MB
	• Thursday 10 November – In -person. Details TBC.	

